
 
Piano	Basics	Foundation	

							Upcoming	Workshops/Events 

 
July 19-23, 2021 
St. Louis, MO 

St. Louis Suzuki Piano Teachers’ Association 
Piano Basics Workshop 

  With Rae Kate Shen and Karmalita Bawar 

Contact Patty Eversole (314) 496-3520 paeversole@yahoo.com http://stlsuzukipiano.tripod.com 
 

NOTE: The re-scheduled Tokyo Olympics and uncertainties caused by the COVID-19 
virus will prevent the Japanese teachers from coming to the United States this summer. We 
will hope that they will be able to return for workshops in February 2022. Updates will 
follow.  

 

The events listed above are for the information of Suzuki Piano Basics Foundation members and 
others. Suzuki Piano Basics Foundation does not endorse, sanction, or sponsor events.  

To add or change items on this list and on the Suzuki Piano Basics website, contact Karen Hagberg 
(khagberg1943@gmail.com, 585-978-0600).  

 


